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Comments: I think the Wild Horse population in Apache sitgreaves should be left alone these horses I've been

free and wild all their life they do not need to be removed new do they need to be fenced in they do not need to

be eliminated they do not need to be brought down to herd size of a hundred for their five hundred of them at all

500 of them deserve to be free to their General nature if Forest Department decides to do this it will be against all

of America's great history and it will be a shameful and Dreadful mistake on the apache-sitgreaves forest

management I would be there desperately disappointed in the forest service and I think this should become a

national issue not just a Heber issue


